
I-290 Drainage Improvements Project
Industry Forum

An industry forum will be held for the I-290 Drainage Improvements Project. The purpose of the forum is to assess industry 
interest and garner input in the project with the potential advancement of referenced project utilizing a Construction 
Manager/General Contractor (CMGC) delivery method. The industry forum presentation will include, but not limited to, an 
overview of the Project, an update on the status of Project Reference documents, an overview of the goals and objectives of 
the Request for Information (RFI) process and a discussion on opportunities for small, disadvantaged, minority, and women-
owned businesses.

An RFI has been issued in conjunction with this industry forum which provides additional information on the Project and 
industry forum. The RFI can be viewed on the IPD Procurements webpage at https://webapps1.dot.illinois.gov/WCTB/lbhome 

 Date:    December 9, 2024

 Time:    1:00pm – Registration; 1:30pm - Presentation

 Location:   Northern Illinois University – Naperville Conference Center

       1120 E Diehl Rd, Naperville, IL 60563 (Google Maps) 

Scan the QR code to register or visit 
https://forms.office.com/g/Vpssi5D2C0 

https://webapps1.dot.illinois.gov/WCTB/lbhome
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Northern+Illinois+University+-+Naperville+Campus/@41.8021138,-88.1338617,588m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m6!3m5!1s0x880e565f021669a1:0x744085d6ab52dddf!8m2!3d41.8024485!4d-88.1317519!16s%2Fg%2F1vg4kczr?hl=en-US&entry=ttu&g_ep=EgoyMDI0MTAyOS4wIKXMDSoASAFQAw%3D%3D
https://forms.office.com/g/Vpssi5D2C0
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